
TO: “Community News”, 

Concord Monitor and New Hampshire Patriot
Monitor Publishing Company
P.O. Box 1177
One Monitor Drive
Concord, New Hampshire 03302-1177 

or e-mail: communitynews@cmonitor.com

FROM: Reporter’s Name, Name of 4-H Club, Reporter, Address, Street, Town Zip Code

DATE: November 10, 2006

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

TOWN NAME GOES HERE

4-H club name. Officers of the (4-H Club Name) attended the Merrimack County 4-H

Officers Training Workshop held recently at Merrimack Valley High School in Penacook.

Officers and Leaders in attendance were Susy Smith, John Jones, Bill Black and Wanda White.

They will use their newly acquired skills at their next 4-H Business meeting on November 29th.

- END -

For more information contact Reporter’s Name at Reporters Phone or email address

c/officer training/pressrelease sample


